
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an 

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to 

our economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho believes in a local workforce and has promised to hire Idahoans whenever 

possible. The company will provide employees with training and help our state build a more skilled 

workforce. These jobs are not entry level positions and the skills are valuable in other industries 

outside of mining. Midas Gold estimates salaries will be two times higher than the local average in 

Valley County. This can make a big difference in the life of many families. 

 

The comment period has been extended once already. It should not be delayed further. This only 

delays Idaho from recognizing the benefits of the project. The current USFS timeline provides plenty 

of time to revie the DEIS and comment. After reviewing the document, I encourage you to permit 

alternative 2 of the project. 

 

Have a good day, 

 

 

Name: ANN K cox 


